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 Tom c McGregor COMMNT2015/7085/P 01/02/2016  08:05:23 I think the trend for allowing people to erect very large buildings in their gardens is very dangerous.  

We already have one of these at #15 Crossfield and it seriously impacts the look and feel of the gardens 

next to and beyond it.  I also worry about summer, will these buildings be used for parties?  It is very 

short sighted allowing these to go ahead. I should also point out that the recent extension at #15 was 

carried out during hours at which contractors are not meant to work, including all days on Saturdays 

and some Sundays.
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